
Fall Call 2020

The Arctic Avenue fall call is open and
application deadline is
October 20. Specific information for
the call and application form »
 
Please send the application to the Arctic
Avenue Steering Committee by email to
annika.granebeck@su.se
and kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi.
State Application for Arctic Avenue
funding in the subject heading.
 
A call is also planned for spring 2021.

 

 

June, 2020     Click here to read the letter in your browser
 

Welcome to the second annual meeting, 
August 10-11, 2020 
Due to the ongoing Corona pandemic, we are unfortunately forced to cancel the
second annual Arctic Avenue meeting in Kilpisjärvi, which was scheduled for August
10-12. While the station is planned to be opened gradually over the summer,
uncertainties related to travelling and possible quarantines are too high to continue
planning for a physical meeting. 
 
INSTEAD, we will host a virtual Zoom-meeting on the planned dates, more specifically
August 10-11, at 10-12 and 13-16 pm each day. The virtual meeting will consist of an
overview of Arctic Avenue activities to date, keynote lectures, short talks presenting
first results of the many ongoing Arctic Avenue projects, and plans for next steps to
be taken. 
 
We are planning to have a physical meeting at Kilpisjärvi in August 2021.
 
We will send a more detailed meeting programme by the end of June and hope to see
many of you online in August! Please sign up for the meeting by sending an e-mail to
kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi and annika.granebeck@su.se.

 

Extension of funding
We have stated before that all successful applications must use their funds within 12
months from receiving a positive funding decision. We do however recognize that
delays might be expected due to the current Corona pandemic. If so, deadlines for
using Arctic Avenue funding will be extended.
 
Please contact annika.granebeck@su.se and kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi if this is
the case for your project.

 

 

Arctic Avenue is a spearhead research project between the University of Helsinki and
Stockholm University. This update provides you with a selection of our current
activities and latest news. If you have suggestions that you would like to include in
coming updates, you are welcome to send these to annika.granebeck@su.se.
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Stay updated
Find news and upcoming events at www.bolin.su.se/arcticavenue and follow the
hashtag #ArcticAvenue.
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